BELLA VISTA COMPUTER CLUB
GENERAL MEETING
May 8, 2017

The regular monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, May 8, 2017 at
7:00 PM in the ‘new’ Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center.

Thirty-three people were in attendance (including the 10 officers and chair persons).
President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM and welcomed those in attendance.

ANNOUNCEMENTS
President Hill made the following announcements:
1. The Club Board has voted to continue the club activities for another year
2. The upcoming Help Clinics:
a. The schedule will be cut back to two clinics per month
i. May 17, 9:00 am — Noon
ii. June 3, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm
iii. June 21, 9:00 am — Noon
iv. July 19, 9:00 am — Noon (no clinic July 1* due to holiday weekend)
v. August 5, 1:00 pm - 4:00 pm
vi. August 16, 9:00 am — Noon

TREASURER REPORT

Joel Ewing presented the Treasurer’s Report and reported a beginning balance of $19,199.14 with income of
$130.81 and expenses of $509.95 resulting in an ending balance of $18,820.00.

PROGRAM

Ken Nelson presented the program for the night. Ken demonstrated how to utilize Craigslist.com to buy and
sell items. He showed the group how to log into the local site, input information about the item you are
selling, and then examples of some of his entries recently for the sale of a pickup truck. There were several
comments and questions about the procedure and its use.

The group had discussion about future programs and the general consensus was we should continue with
general ‘how-to’ for everyday use.

The meeting adjourned at 8:10 PM.
Bob Shewmake, Acting Secretary
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